
Notice of Photography Class Cancellation 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that due to an upcoming 

restructuring of our photography program, we must unfortunately cancel the current photography 

class scheduled for [Class Dates]. 

We understand that this may be disappointing news, and we genuinely appreciate your 

understanding as we work to enhance our curriculum and provide you with an even better 

learning experience in the future. 

If you have already registered for the course, we will process a full refund of your fees within the 

next [Number of Days] days. You will receive a confirmation email once this is completed. 

We encourage you to keep an eye on our future offerings, as we will be launching new and 

exciting photography classes shortly. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. Please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information] if you have any questions or concerns. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


